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The Summer Fair was such a vibe! Thank you for
everyone who came down and made it the best one
yet! The sun shone and we must thank Team LP!
It was a day of recognition and celebration for a
year's worth of hard but rewarding work - every
frosty winter morning, every egg washed, every seed
planted, every furry friend fed - you did it Team LP!

An awesome Summer Fair
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We heard on the grapevine that...
...the courtyard is starting to bloom. Hanging
baskets, apples, figs, grapes and tomatoes, to name
a few of our planting efforts from earlier in the year
that are coming to fruition, and we’re looking
forward to enjoying the crop.

Not to be outdone by the courtyard, our allotment
is starting to produce some lovely yield.

It was great to see Team LP using
technology to engage with a recent
learning outcome: to identify parts of
poultry.

By the end of the week, Team LP
could identify the comb and wattle
and explain their functions!

Learning outcomes

There’s still time to vote
Please vote for us to win Charity of the
Year in the Pride in Diversity Awards  -
click here to vote.

Our herd of six alpacas have had their
summer hair cuts!  
 

And finally...

https://prideindiversity.co.uk/nominate/

